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Karin	Gronborg	and	I	visited	Gujarat	in	November	2022.	
Devendra	Kandolkar	and	the	teachers	showed	us	all	our	schools	on	6	locations	
along	the	coast	of	Kutch.	
We	visited	the	hostel,	and	spent	time	with	the	young	students	living	there.	
More	young	students	want	to	attend	hostel,	which	is	really	good	news,	because	it	
means	they	will	receive	a	higher	education.	
Devendra	still	works	with	theatre,	and	they	keep	on	getting	prizes	for	their	plays.	
The	new	buildings	work	excellent	where	one	classroom	is	dedicated	for	
kindergarten	children.	
	
In	March	2023	we	had	a	gathering	for	around	40	people	in	my	former	studio	at	
Sankt	Annæ	,	where	Karin	had	made	wonderful	food.	We	told	about	our	
important	work	and	the	new	website,	which	is	initiated	by	Karin.	
We	got	a	few	more	members	and	a	few	paid	for	the	4	months	where	´Betalings	
service´	was	out	of	order,	since	I	had	forgotten	to	renew	a	document	in	
MovingSchools	e-boks.	Now	it	all	works	again.	
	
We	struggle	to	get	more	members	but	it	is	not	easy.	
Luckily	our	Finish	friends	still	support	us	yearly	,	and	Vineeta	Badawe	continues	
to	get	a	good	support	from	the	Indian	company	´Turbo	Energy´,	which	is	paid	
directly	to	MovingSchools	Indian	account.	
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